
From: Edwards, Amy
To: Stoudenmire, Scott; Rose, Sheila; Bowers, Marianne
Subject: FW: Public Hearing 2/14/19
Date: Thursday, January 31, 2019 11:16:11 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Diane <mugsybanni@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 30, 2019 5:52 PM
To: Edwards, Amy <AEdwards@coconutcreek.net>
Subject: Fwd: Public Hearing 2/14/19

>
> Please forward to all who will be voting on the Wendy’s in the Coral Creek Shops. Thank you.
>
>
> Hello,
>
> My name is Diane. I moved to Parkland with my parents in 1992. I graduated from MSD in 2002. In 2013, my
husband and I purchased our first home in Coconut Creek. Even though there are 3 Publixs nearby, I usually only go
to one: the one in Coral Creek Shops. I have been going to this Publix with my family since we first moved to
Parkland. I know many of the employees by first name.
>
> What I can tell you about this parking lot is that it is always in a state of Mayhem! Pulling in and out with the
Bank of America on the corner is a nightmare! One of my friends from High School was hit on her bicycle right
there in front of the bank (she was ok!). Adding a Wendy’s (even though I love their french fries) or any other
business before fixing the parking lot and roads would be a poor choice. As someone who frequents this parking lot
several times per week for the last 25+ years, I can only tell you that it’s getting worse. As much as I love “my
Publix,” I have been choosing to come here less and less because of the congestion. You are adding an assisted
living home right across the street. The influx of traffic will be negatively impacted. Again, please fix the lot
(parking, entrances, exits) before considering any additional building!
>
> Thank you,
> Diane P
>
>
>
> Sent from my iPhone
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